Herman, Jason, NMENV

From: Herman, Jason, NMENV

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 1:40 PM

To: Hunter, Michelle, NMENV; WILLIAM L MANSKER PhD

Cc: loretta_rael@yahoo.com; pdomenici@domenicilaw.com; Sandoval, Melanie, NMENV
Subject: RE: Request for an Extension of Time - S&R Septic

Good Afternoon Bill,

| have discussed the extension with Melanie and had a brief conversation with Michelle. We will provide a 15 day
extension beyond the 15 day extension already provided previously. The new deadline for submission of the past
monitoring requirements will be close of business (5:00 PM} October 25, 2018. This reflects the original due date of
September 26 plus the 15 day extension requested by Loretta Rael on September 24, 2018.

This extension applies only to the monitoring report submissions and leaves the following compliance dates the same as
found in the NONC letter dated August 27, 2018.

- Photographic evidence that the correct signs have been installed due by October 26, 2018
- Photographic evidence that the concrete pads have been installed in all cells due by November 25, 2018

1 would like to remind Mr. Rael that during our inspection we requested the manifests for all waste pumped and hauled
by S & R Septic on September 26, 27, 28 and 29, 2018.

Jason G. Herman

New Mexico Environment Department
Ground Water Quality Bureau
Pollution Prevention Section

Harold Runnels Building

1190 Saint Francis Drive

P.O. Box 5469

Santa Fe, NM 87502-5469

(Ph) 505-827-2713

From: Hunter, Michelle, NMENV

Sent: Sunday, October 7, 2018 6:06 PM

To: WILLIAM L MANSKER PhD <wiminex@msn.com>

Cc: Herman, Jason, NMENV <Jason.Herman@state.nm.us>; loretta_rael@yahoo.com; pdomenici@domenicilaw.com;
Sandoval, Melanie, NMENV <Melanie.Sandoval2 @state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Request for an Extension of Time - S&R Septic

Hi Bill:

I will talk with Jason (and Melanie if she is around) and we will respond to your request when we are
back in the office on Tuesday.

Best,

michelle

From: WILLIAM L MANSKER PhD <wiminex@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 07, 2018 5:51 PM
To: Hunter, Michelle, NMENV <Michelle.Hunter@state.nm.us>
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Cc: Herman, Jason, NMENV <Jason.Herman@state.nm.us>; loretta_rael@yahoo.com; pdomenici@domenicilaw.com
Subject: [EXT] Request for an Extension of Time - S&R Septic

Michelle:

This communication, submitted on behalf of S&R Septic, is to request a 30-day extension of time in which to
submit to the Bureau past Monitoring report SDDS documentation for the S&R Septic facility. The Raels are
currently working diligently to locate and recover the needed data for 2017 & 2018 from a storage location. |
believe that Loretta Rael has been in contact with Melanie on this task and the requirement (non-compliance
letter of Aug 27) for past SDDS submissions has been revamped to require only 2017 and 2018 submittals. |
will be out of town through Sunday, October 7 and | believe Melanie is on vacation leave next week as well.

Therefore, in order for us to timely submit the documentation will require the additional time requested
herein.

Thank you very much for your consideration of our request, and
Kindest regards,
Bill Mansker, Ph.D.

ecc: Jason Herman/NMED
Peter V. Domenici, Jr./Attorney
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